
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE REGULAR COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR’S 

HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Community 

Development Director’s Hearing  scheduled for Wednesday, November 6, 2024, at 

2:00 p.m. is cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, November 20, 2024. Meeting agendas are available on the City’s 

website at www.cityofcalabasas.com.  

 

I certify under penalty of perjury, under the laws of the State of California, that the 

foregoing notice was posted in accordance with the applicable legal requirements.  

 

Dated: October 22, 2024  

Elizabeth Parker, Executive Assistant 

Community Development Department 
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